
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We have been focussing on our health and caring for ourselves this 
week. There have been lots of discussions about the importance of fuelling 
our bodies with healthy food, taking regular exercise and washing our 
hands. During thinking times, children have considered the differences be-
tween playing with water outside and washing our hands in the toilets at Pre
-school before we have our snack or lunch. The babies have all been thor-
oughly washed and wiped whilst thinking about when we have a bath, wash 
our faces and brush our teeth at home.  

 

Children have all had the chance to make roasted vegetables with cous cous. They 
have worked on their fine motor skills using the knives to chop a variety of vegetables 
and spoons to mix up the ingredients once they have been cooked. We hope you en-
joy sharing the cooking at home.  

 

Sophie and Jane are looking forward to welcoming parents and siblings to 
one or both of our Coffee mornings on Monday 16th and Wednesday 
18th October next week at 8.45—9.45am. Please bring a re-usable cup 
with a lid and we will fill it with tea or coffee for you. It will be a nice chance 
to have a chat with other parents and find out more about what is going on 

at Pre-school.  

 

Cairns Road Baptist Church would like to 
share details of half term activities they are run-
ning during the holiday.  If you would like to go to 
any of he events, scan the QR code on the leaflet, 
go to www.cairnsroad.org.uk or contact communi-
ty@cairnroad.org.uk.  

 

Have a great weekend,  

 

The Noah’s Ark Team. 

 

13th October 2023 

https://www.facebook.com/Noahs-Ark-Pre-school-2030684420567187





